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Dear President Master Lian Tzi, 

 

 

 

I would like to personally thank you for all the kind donations given to our organization in 2020. 

Without partnerships such as yours it would be near impossible for us to keep our food drive 

open.  

 

 

Last year we were seeing on average 100+ people a week come through our doors in need of 

help. Due to the ongoing pandemic this number has now doubled, and we have 200+ people a 

week. We are now reaching out to organizations such as yours again to ask if you would possibly 

have any donations you think could be of use to us? 

 

 

Again, thank you so much for helping us tackle this ongoing issue. 

 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Kate Molloy  

Executive Director 

+1 604 717 3434 

Kerrisdale Oakridge Marpole Community Policing Centre 

6070 East Boulevard, Vancouver BC, V6M 3V5 


